
| CUSTOMER NOTICE 

FORTISALBERTA UPGRADING ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION 

SYSTEM IN THE TOWN OF RAYMOND
We are currently working to improve reliability of our electrical distribution system in the 
Town of Raymond. Beginning Mar.8, 2021 we will be working with a contractor, Forbes 
Bros, to replace porcelain switches at the end of their life cycle. 

For the safety of our employees and contractors, these upgrades will require short 
power outages affecting some residents. Directly impacted residents will be notified of 
any planned power outages required 72 hours in advance. 

We appreciate your patience during construction and attention to restricted parking 
areas and our workers and work sites. If you have questions or concerns about this 
project, please call us at 310-WIRE (9473).

About FortisAlberta 

As owner and operator of more than 60 per cent of Alberta’s total electricity distribution network, 

FortisAlberta’s focus is delivering safe and reliable electricity to more than half a million 

residential, farm and business customers. The Company serves more than 240 communities with 

124,000 kilometres of distribution power lines across Alberta. 




